
30 January 2025 

 

Dear Mayor, Town Council and Playground Group, 

 

I believe the highest priority for the playground is to resurface the basketball 
court.  

In the fall 2024, the Town Council discussed the improper and damaging use 
of the hard tennis court by kids with bicycles, skateboards and rollerblades.   

If kids saw the basketball court as a smooth surface, I believe they would go 
there to learn how to rollerblade, skateboard and ride their small bicycles. 

The current pavement of the basketball court is rough, it is cracked, and it 
does not have lines for basketball. The surface is so rough that it is very hard 
for kids to make chalk drawings.   

Let’s make the basketball court an inviting surface for kids and adults. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tom Land 


